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Topaz newsletter                            

Learning this week 

Olaf has been setting us some challenges this week. First he was sad because he had no friends so 

we decided that we would paint him some. We looked at some pictures and made a WAGOLL about 

what we would need to think about. Olaf was very pleased but then he lost his nose! 

 

He sent us lots of carrots to look at. We linked our counting and measuring skills to sort the carrots. 

We are still finishing this challenge so we hope that Olaf will have a nose by the weekend! 

We have also been learning more of our digraphs. These are all on your phonic keyrings and you can 

also practise them on the computer on the monster program that I have linked to your Bug Club 

account. We have all been using our writing skills in lots of areas of the classroom. 

 

 

Bedtime Stories 

18.1.2017 at 5.15pm 

Children to use the usual entrance to come in 

wearing their pyjamas. 

When you collect the children, please come close 

to the ramp so that we can see you in the dark. 

Older children will be sent to the classroom of the 

youngest child in the family so that they can get to 

you safely.  

Healthy Lifestyle 

We have been talking about how good vegetables 

are for us this week. change4life have an excellent 

free app available: 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life-beta/be-food-

smart#18XepOtLyP3uYwKj.97 

 


